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              Friday 24th February 2023 

Collecting Children Early 
 

We have been reviewing our safeguarding procedures in school, as you are aware the     

finish times for the morning session is 11.40am and 3.40pm for the afternoon session. We 

do ask that parents try to keep to these times, as at the end of the session the children are 

enjoying story time together. We do appreciate this is not always possible due to             

unforeseen circumstances. Therefore, if you wish to collect your child early, You will be 

asked to wait in the entrance foyer and your child will be brought to you at the door. This 

will ensure a safe handover and also keep the other children safe as well. 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

World Book Day is on 

Thursday 2nd March 

2023. 

Your child can bring their  

favourite teddy or soft 

toy to nursery school on 

this day. We will be    

sharing lots of different 

stories with the children. 

Please can the children 

come in normal clothing 

and not fancy dress on 

this day. Thanks 

     

 

 

 

 The children have been enjoying making pancakes this week at nursery.  
They really enjoyed juicing the lemons to make their own juice and then 
adding different toppings and the eating them! 

Did you make any pancakes at home? Please email in any pictures to 
your child’s key worker. 

 

 

 

 Please can we remind parents of our ‘Stay & Play’ sessions next week 

AM session times- 10.15am - 11.15am  PM session times- 2.10pm -3.10pm 

We are asking for a donation of £1.00 per child for the NSPCC 

Lizzy's Group - Monday 27th Feb  Emma’s Group - Tues 28th Feb   

Gillian’s Group - Weds 1st Mar  Tabassum’s Group - Thurs 2nd Mar 

                                      Suzanne’s Group -  Fri 3rd Mar  

WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US! 


